
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-099 

 

Subject: Report from Treasurer/Administrator 

Agenda Date: August 27, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the report from the Treasurer/Administrator dated August 27, 
2020. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Planning Processes 
For the meeting of Council on September 17th, we should have reports from our Planners concerning the 
costs of completing Lake Capacity Studies and an updated timeline for the Official Plan after the original 
work plan needed to be adjusted due to COVID-19. 
 
Strategic Plan 
September 22 at 5 pm has been selected for a special meeting to review and prioritize the 
recommendations made through the Strategic Plan process.   
 
Welcome Packages 
Staff have been working to create a package with community information that would be sent to new 
property owners in our municipality.  Presently, this project is in final review to ensure it is as complete 
as possible.  As well, rather than printing the information and having it on hand, we are storing the 
information electronically so we can ensure the information is current when the packages are prepared.  
Presently, we are planning to send this to new property owners during this term of Council. 
 
AMO 
The annual conference for the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) was held virtually this year.  
We did meet with two Parliamentary Assistants, one with the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
and the other with the Ministry of Infrastructure.  Our brief for each is included with this report. 
 
High Interest Savings Account 
Our High Interest Savings Account through the ONE Investment is now active. 
 
Long-Term Debt 
Application has been made to Infrastructure Ontario for the long-term debt as approved by Council at the 
last meeting.  We are now waiting for their review and any questions that may arise through the process.   
 
Service Delivery Review 
As noted at the last meeting, a survey has been sent out in support of our Service Delivery Review.  At 
last count BDO reported they had received 250 replies.  BDO is nearing the end of their interviews and 
we await their next steps in this project. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
 


